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Title: 

Shellfish Retail Record Keeping 

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...: 

that a letter be sent to FDA recommending: 

1) Modification of Section 3-203.12(A) of the 2013 FDA Food Code as indicated below from
a Priority Foundation to a Priority Violation (language to be added is underlined; language 
to be deleted is in strikethrough format). 

3-203.12 Shellstock, Maintaining Identification. 

(A) Except as specified under Subparagraph (C) (2) of this section, SHELLSTOCK tags or 
labels shall remain attached to the container in which the SHELLSTOCK are received until 
the container is empty. Pf P 

2) The FDA begin discussions with the ISSC and Conference for Food Protection to identify
steps that can be taken to enhance implementation and enforcement of shellfish record 
keeping at retail establishments. 

It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand 
name or a commercial proprietary process. 

Issue 2016-I-023 included two recommendations:
1. Modification of Section 3-203.12(A) of the 2013 FDA Food Code from a Priority Foundation to a 
Priority Violation.
 • FDA, upon further review, thought that changing the criticality code would create
  inconsistency in the Food Code. FDA requested concurrence from the Executive Board of 
 CFP.  The Executive Board of CFP did not concur.  FDA decided not to include the change
  in the Food Code.
  
2. The FDA begin discussions with the ISSC and Conference for Food Protection to identify steps that 
can be taken to enhance implementation and enforcement of shellfish record keeping at retail 
establishments. 
 • The ISSC, FDA, and CFP are discussing plans to accomplish  recommendation (2).45 of 113



From: David McSwane [mailto:dmcswane.cfp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 8:47 AM 
To: Ken Moore 
Cc: Lewis, Glenda R (FDA/CFSAN); Abbott, Melissa; Lawrence, David; BACON, BRENDA 
Subject: CFP Representatives to the CFP-ISSC Joint Committee on Shellfish 

Hello Ken,

At the 2018 Biennial Meeting, the CFP Executive Board 
discussed the creation of a CFP-ISSC Joint Committee on 
Shellfish as recommended to address matters presented in Issue 
2016-I-023. The Board approved the creation of the committee 
and appointed the following individuals to represent CFP on it: 

Regulator 1: Julie Henderson - Virginia Department of Health, 804-864-7463, 
Julie.Henderson@vdh.virginia.gov

Regulator 2: Joe Graham – Washington State Department of Health, 360 236-3305, 
joe.graham@doh.wa.gov

Industry 1: Barry Parsons – Paster Training, 866-394-1776, 
barry.parsons@pastertraining.com     

Industry 2: Kathleen O’Donnell – Wegman’s Food Markets, 585-429-3623, 
kathleen.odonnell-cahill@wegmans.com        

Consumer: Susan Vaughn Grooters – KAW Coalition, 802-233-6303, 
susangrooters@gmail.com  

CFP looks forward to working with ISSC on this activity, and feel free to contact me 
if you have any questions or if you need additional information.

Regards,

Dave   

Dr. David McSwane, REHS, CP-FS       
Executive Director
Conference for Food Protection
30 Elliott Court
Martinsville, IN 46151-1331
317-696-0573
dmcswane.cfp@gmail.com
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